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January 30, 2019
Dear Parents of Cambridge French students,
This year at Cambridge High School, we are offering the opportunity of taking in the National French Exam which will be held on Thursday, March 14 and on Friday, March 15.  Makeups will only be available on Monday, March 18. This test is called the Grand Concours and is sponsored by the American Association of Teachers of French. Last year, over 95,000 students participated nationwide in grades 1-12 and Georgia had 3,660 participants from 59 schools. The last day to register and pay for the test is Friday, February 8, 2019.
Students at Cambridge High School will take the level 1, 2, 3, 4 or 5 exam depending on the level of their French class.  The exam will take 1 hour and will be administered during their French class period on either March 14 or March 15.  Students who take French during periods 1, 3, 5 or 7 will take the exam during their French class period on Thursday, March 14.  Students who take French during periods 2, 4 or 6 will take the exam during their French class period on Friday, March 15. This exam is a multiple-choice test with listening comprehension, vocabulary and grammar in context, as well as readings. Students will be given a language specifications handout with grammar, vocabulary and cultural concepts that may appear on the exam. This is an online test and students will need to bring fully charged surfaces and their own earbuds.
The Grand Concours tests are developed annually by the American Association of Teachers of French as a motivational, extracurricular activity/contest for students of French.  The Grand Concours is on the list of approved tests published by the National Association of Secondary School Principals (NASSP) http://www.principals.org/. 

All students are encouraged to participate. It is but the first of many similar examinations that they will face in the future, and the experience alone of participating has merit.  There is no failure nor are there negative consequences to the test.  There are prizes for those earning National and Chapter recognition as well as certificates for those scoring in the top 50% and the top 20%.  Those whose scores represent the top scores nationally are considered Lauréats Nationaux and as such receive a certificate and a prestigious National award. 

Please note that the French teachers must receive payments by Friday, February 8 in order to plan for the test.  We would appreciate your prompt return of the registration slip found below if you would like your son or daughter to participate in the National French Exam / Grand Concours 2019.  

Please sign and return this form along with the $10 payment in a sealed envelope.  This serves as your official registration.  Checks should be made out to Cambridge High School with “National French Exam” and your child’s name in the memo section.

Sincerely,






Rachel Dines



Sally Cook
       


Ann LeClair-Ash
    
French Teacher



French Teacher
         


French Teacher
            
World Languages 
Department Chair                  
---------------------------------------------------------

___________________________________     has my permission to participate in the 2019 National French Exam.  Enclosed is my payment of $10 (checks made out to Cambridge High School with child’s name and “National French Exam” noted in memo).
______________________________________         _________________________     __________ / __________

Parent/Guardian



        Teacher


                  Level     &     Period
Please note:  This is the only time that students may register for the National French Exam / The Grand Concours.
The deadline is Friday, February 8, 2019.
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